
     

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin  

Friday, November 30th, 2018 
 

 

If you played volleyball or soccer this season, your sport photos are in!  Please come up to the front office at 

break and see Mrs. Rice. 

 

Congratulations to yesterday's Spirit Winner who braved the crazy rain -Robert Gomez- Please see Mrs. Wells in C9 

at break or lunch to choose your prize. Keep showing your spirit each Thursday for your chance to be entered into the 

raffle and earn a Cougar Buck!     
 

It's Friday! Grab a partner and come out to the main quad today for a Fun Friday Activity! Anyone who participates will 

receive a Cougar Buck and the Winner will receive Two Cougar Bucks! 
 

Grab your Cougar Bucks and come to the Student Store during lunch to buy ice cream. If you have earned TWO Cougar 

Bucks by participating in school activities or by being a person of character, you may use those Cougar Bucks on Fridays at 

the student store for a delicious treat! 
 

 Last chance to see the CHS Dance performance is tonight at 7:00pm in the theater at CHS. The dancers would 

really like to see as many fellow students in the audience. Come support the performing arts! 
 

Attention 8th Grade Returning Members in CJSF: If this is your SECOND year in CJSF please grab your lunch and report 

directly to the Library @ 11:30 AM on Monday, December 3rd for our first meeting. We will be voting on officers for this 

school year! You must be present at this lunch meeting to run for an office!  
 

The Environmental Club would like to thank those of you who are participating in the Ohm Connect Energy 

Program. In the near future, we will be having a pizza party for all team members and giving away gift cards to Target, 

Amazon, and Starbucks. In order to be eligible for the prizes, we need to know who you are! If you haven't already 

checked in with Mrs. Chupka in room D-1, please do so by the end of the day TODAY so that we can put your name in the 

drawing! 
 

Calling all chess players or people who want to learn how to play chess! Come see Mr. Mayer in L2 and join the 

lunchtime Chess Club 
 

Attention all Science Olympiad Participants: Next Monday, December 5th, we will be holding a lunchtime meeting 

in Mr. Guzzi's Room. Please have all of your work organized and be prepared to share the progress you have made. Also, 

please remember to sign-up for Remind. See you Monday and Happy Investigating 
 

The Extended Learning Center is closed on Fridays.  It will reopen Monday after school from 2:45-5:30pm.  
 

Attention NIOS Members: Today we have our second Not In Our School team meeting in C9 beginning at 11:30 AM for 

the remainder of the school day. Please check you school email for more details.  
 

Happy Birthday to:  

Also, Happy Birthday to our students celebrating over the weekend:  

1 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. 

2 8:40 a.m.  – 9:30 a.m. 

Break 9:30 a.m. –  9:40 a.m. 

3 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

4 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Lunch 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

5 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. 

6 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. 

7 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 

 

 

 

 


